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Mr. D. E. Guilbert
Vice-President and General Manager
Nuclear Power Generation Division
Babcock & Wilcox Company.
P. O. Box 1260
Lynchburg, VA 24505

Dear Mr. Guilbert:

Thank you for informing this office you did not receive the two guidance

documents with the July 9,1980 letter from V. Stello, Jr. These documents

are enclosed.

,gPOL5Y,hrx/
M. W. Peranich
Division of Reactor

Construction Inspection
Office of Inspection

- and Enforcement

Enclosures:
1. Letter, Volgenau to Gore, 4/28/78
2. Enclosure A, SECY-79-4488
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